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commentletters

From: Karen <karenandwalter@sbcglobal.net>
Sent: Wednesday, January 27, 2016 7:08 PM
To: commentletters
Subject: 2/2/16 BOARD MEETING (Conservation Extended Emergency Regulation)

Please delay reviewing water cutbacks until April when the snowpack and lake levels will be better 
understood.   
 
If you cannot do that, please soften the conservation requirements to a maximum of 25% reductions 
until that point in time and then adjust further if warranted. 
 
We're not out of this situation yet, but things are improving.  Severe constraints exhaust goodwill 
when the need is not equally evident. 
 
Karen Ray 

(2/2/16) Board Meeting- Item 7
Conservation Extended Emergency Reg

Deadline: 1/28/16  by 12:00 noon

1-27-16


